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SATURDAY   8th June  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

SUNDAY   9th June  

09.00 Mass Margaret Feehily + 

11.00 Mass Tony Thomas + 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  10th June: Feria 

 Mary, Mother of the Church 

 09.30 Mass  Fr Liam Crowley + 

 18.00 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

TUESDAY  11th June: Feria 

 St Barnabas 

 No Mass today 

 18.00 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

WEDNESDAY 12th June: Feria 

11.00 Funeral Mass: Catherine Hutchinson 

16.30 Mass Patients & Staff. 

      Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

18.00 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

THURSDAY  13th June: 

 Our Lord Jesus Christ, High Priest  

 18.00 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 19.30 Mass Fr Riederer SJ + 

FRIDAY  14th June: Feria  

 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

SATURDAY  15th June: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Nightingale family 

 10.00 Confessions 

 18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

ORDINARY TIME begins tomorrow, weekday 

readings will be from the 10th Week of the Year and 

using Year 1 readings. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, 

Lily Donald, Bridget Gaynor and Josephine Murphy. 

May the Lord reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this time:  

Joseph O’Meara, Mary Rowland, William Swindon, 

Michael Mooney and Roisin O’Neill. May they rest 

in peace. 

CHILDREN MAKING FIRST COMMUNION 

next Sunday, please remember them and their 

families in your prayers at this time. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time to 

September you are asked to pray for the following 

intentions: a deeper understanding between 

Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 

oppression or denial of human rights; human life; 

Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative or 

friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip know so 

he can visit. We do not always get the names of 

patients & can miss people if you do not tell us 

they are in-patients. Thank you. 

Collection for last weekend 

  Papworth      £90.16 

     St Michael’s  £481.80 

 Standing Orders £125.00 

 Total   £696.96 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

The retiring collection for the Catholic 

Communications Network came to £137.56. Thank 

you for your generous support. 

Next weekend there is a retiring collection for the 

work of the Life Charities 
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VIANNEY MISSION FOR PRIESTS: prayer for 

priests has Adoration in St Michael’s this week, 

Monday 10th – Thursday 13th June each evening 

from 18.00 – 20.00. this is a great opportunity to 

support our priests by your prayer. 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS & READERS: 

have a time retreat and reflection at Buckden Towers 

on Sunday 30th June. It will begin at 14.00 and end 

at 17.00, this will enable those who need to attend 

evening Mass to do so in St Neots. Fr Jim Kennedy 

will be the speaker. Buckden need to know the 

numbers attending, so please sign the list in the GS 

Room if you are planning to attend this retreat. 

FIRST COMMUNION CLASSES have now 

finished, parents please help your children to carry 

on reading their book over the next few weeks. The 

children will make their First Communion at 

Sunday Masses over the next three weeks, please 

keep them in your prayers. 

 SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: the next 

meeting will be on Friday 21st June at 17.30 – 

19.00 in the GS Room.  

Bishop Alan will come to confirm our young 

people on Thursday 4th July at 19.00. I hope many 

of you will com to support them at this important 

moment in their faith and to welcome Bishop Alan 

to our parish. 

CHILDRENS’ CATECHISM CLASSES for the 

younger children will continue on Sunday 9th June 

in the Presbytery. The next class will be on Sunday 

23rd June 

JOURNEY IN FAITH will meet again on Friday 

14th June at 19.15 in the GS Room.  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Lorraine Brooks, 

Janice Moxham and Samantha Pocock. Thank you. 

MOTHER/DAUGHTER FERTILITY AND 

INFERTILITY TEA: Friday 28th June at 16.00 in 

the GS Room. Mothers, teenagers, medical 

personnel,  are invited to come and chat about 

empowering new information concerning the 

continuum of fertility and infertility throughout the 

wonder of a woman’s life cycle 

www.billingsmethod.com). 

Adolescence, achieving pregnancy, spacing 

pregnancies, pre-menopause, postpartum, emotional 

and extreme physical stress cycles etc. 

Facilitator:  Sue Fryer from Canada (United Nations, 

Billings.Life W.O.O.M.B. International Team 

Leader, 1998-2015) FREE registration includes 

refreshment but please tell Sue if you are coming! 

email: suefryer@shaw.ca  or phone the office. 

 

 

OPEN PARISH MEETING: we do not have a 

Parish Council at present in our parish so we are 

having an open parish meeting which any of you are 

welcome to attend. The meeting will be on 

Wednesday 19th June at 19.30 in the GS Room. At 

this meeting you will have a chance to see the Parish 

Accounts for last year; do some planning for the 

future; plan some events in our parish and have an 

open discussion about our parish. If you have any 

items for the agenda, please email them to the Office. 

I hope many of you will try to make time to attend 

this meeting. 

CAFOD PARISH REPRESENTATIVE: most 

parishes have a person who undertakes to be a parish 

link person with CAFOD to assist in their work with 

the parish. we do not have a parish rep at present and 

it would be wonderful if someone, or a couple, 

would offer their services for this role. It is not time 

consuming, but it is very rewarding getting to know 

the work of CAFOD a little better. If you are 

interested to help with this work, please email your 

contact details to the parish office. 
 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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